
OFFICIAL NOTICE OF THE PACIFCA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
REGARDING THE PARCEL TAX SENIOR EXEMPTION 

 
An exemption from the school district’s parcel tax is available to eligible senior citizens 
who reside in property they own within the boundary of the school district, as follows:  
“In order to provide tax relief to senior citizens in the community, any parcel owned and 
occupied by a person 65 years of age or older shall be exempt from the Save the Pacifica 
Schools Act of 2008. Upon proper application to the District” property owners who 
previously qualified for the senior exemption are required to renew their eligibility 
annually, by June 30, if they wish to continue to receive the exemption in the upcoming 
fiscal year.  A renewal form will be mailed approximately April 1, 2011 to all property 
owners who qualify for the exemption for the current fiscal year.  Property owners who 
wish to apply for the 2011-12 fiscal year must complete and return the form to the 
Pacifica School District Office of Fiscal Services at 375 Reina Del Mar, Pacifica CA 
94044.  Applications are also available on the website: www.pacificasd.org.  Property 
owners with questions regarding the senior exemption process or want to confirm that 
application has been received, may call (800) 273-5167.   
 
 

http://www.pacificasd.org/

